

St. John Bosco School is shaping future leaders by providing academic excellence in a caring 4K-8 Catholic environment where God's gifts are nurtured and where faith is put into action.

St. John Bosco Catholic School

Volume 11, Issue 1 August 2022

From the Principal

To all of you, THANK YOU, for continuing to support St. John Bosco School. Whether your donation is as a golf outing participant, a reading buddy, Tuition Assistance donor, volunteer, clipper of box tops, sharer of Tadych's Marketplace receipts or any of the other ways you help the school it is all appreciated. You continue to help make our school viable and engaging.

All signs point to another incredible and productive school year as we return to many of the activities that were in place before the pandemic. Field trips, lunch in the lunchroom, mixed groups on the playground, classroom buddies, etc. are all in place for this next year. Twenty-six days and counting until the new year begins. I am very excited to begin this year's journey with our new students and their families as well as with those returning.

I welcome you to come and visit the school anytime to see your investment in action.

Practicing Faith, Strengthening our Community, Graduating Leaders.

Mrs. Dassler

SJB Begins It's 15th Year!

When students walk in the school doors on September 1st, a special anniversary for St. John Bosco School will officially begin. 15 years ago, Sts. Peter and Paul, St. Joseph, and Corpus Christi Parish Schools joined together to become St. John Bosco Catholic School. Please keep the school, staff and students in your prayers this year. 15 years of faith filled teaching excellence is something we are very proud of!

First Day of School



The first day of school at St. John Bosco will be Thursday, September 1. We are excited for this new school year to begin and return to many of our pre-covid activities! We will begin the first day with an all school prayer gathering in the school parking lot at 7:55am.

Reading Assessment Day and Open House

St. John Bosco will be having a Reading Assessment Day on Monday, August 29th for students in grades K-5. Parents need to call the school office beginning August 18 to schedule a 30-minute appointment time. At that time, students can drop off school supplies. Parents with students in grades 4K & 6-8 will be able to drop off school supplies on that day from 8:00am-4:00pm. The first family folder will also be available, along with samples of new SJB apparel. We ask families to please stop in the school office upon arrival.

Job Opportunities at St. John Bosco

There are employment opportunities at St.



John Bosco. We currently are looking for a full-time maintenance/cleaning position, and a part-time administrative assistant (11:00-3:30). Please contact Vickie Dassler at 920 743-4144 or check out our Facebook page for more information about the job descriptions. SJB is a great place to work with competitive wages!

Good Byes

Thank you to our outgoing Board of Trustee Member, Ellen Binard. We appreciate her years of service on the Board. We also say goodbye to the following teachers and staff members: Bruce Newbern, Tyler Jahn, Erin Fritsch, Nicole Aderholdt, Bridget Isaksen, Helen and Arnie Berto. We thank them for their years of teaching and working at St. John Bosco. We wish them the very best on their new endeavors.

Current Board of Trustees

The 2022-2023 St. John Bosco's Board of Trustees Members are:

Greg Holub

Kristen Jeanquart

Morgan Kiedrowski

Gelena Davis

Greg Anderson

Bonnie Connolly

Ann Smeikal

Brian Matysiak

Kayla Lehman

Father Ryan Krueger

Father Bob Stegmann

Vickie Dassler

Annual School Fund Kicks Off Soon

SJB will be kicking off its Annual School Fund Drive soon. Look for the mailing in September!

Stay Informed about St. John Bosco

School Website – The website includes current news and a calendar of events for the current month.

https://johnboscoschool.org

Facebook – Dozens of photos from school activities fill St. John Bosco's Facebook page. Anyone can access it from our website.

SJB Parish Connection

Spirit Wear Available Online

New St. John Bosco apparel designs are available! Support SJB by ordering apparel online from FLS Banners. Please visit our school website https://johnboscoschool.org and click on the Spirit Wear tab. There are a variety of items available. Orders may be placed beginning August 26 through September 11. Call Gretel at FLS Banners at 743-3353 if you have questions.



Tuition Assistance

St. John Bosco School is always in need of donations for Tuition Assistance. Helping provide Catholic education to families who cannot afford it is a wonderful gift! Contact Mrs. Dassler at 920 743-4144 if interested in donating.

Request for Veterans' Names

Since 2015, our students have sent out hundreds of appreciation letters to veterans for Veterans Day. We are again requesting that if any of our parishioners have a family member who is a veteran and would not mind

receiving letter from our students, please contact our school office with



their names and addresses. We appreciate your help with this community outreach project.

Thank You Catholic Knights

Patricia Kaye from the local Catholic Knights presented three checks to Mrs. Dassler totaling \$550 in July. SJB was a recipient of the monies raised from their fundraisers. We greatly appreciate this organization's support of our school. Thank you!

SJB Golf Outing



St. John Bosco's 9th Annual Golf Outing was held this past Monday. The outing took place at Horseshoe

Bay Golf club with 122 golfers. The golfers



themselves and the weather ended



golfers, sponsors and donators for supporting our school! An additional thank you to those who volunteered on the day of the outing - Ruth Brendemuehl, Kelly Dahms-Schartner, Missy Symons, Amie Grim,

Tina Stawicki, Vickie Dassler, **Nicholas** Fogarty, Tahna Evers, Landon Evers, Natalie



up being

perfect!

vou

Thank

to

the

Marchant, Briana Schwartz, Allison Alberts, and Amy Alberts. Thank you also to the golf outing committee:



Collin Jeanquart, Jim Stawicki, Laura Peterson, Bob Spude, and a special thank you to

our chairperson, David Weber. The outing was once again a great success!

Grade 8 Graduates!

John Bosco held 8th Grade Graduation on Saturday, May 21st at St. Joseph Church. Mrs. Dassler and Mrs. Glasheen presented students with their diplomas. We wish our graduates many blessings as they begin a new educational journey!



Honor Roll Students

Congratulations to the following SJB students for making honor roll for fourth quarter.

6th Grade

Gabriella Binard	High Honors
Amelia Michalski	High Honors
Raymond Paye	High Honors
Adam Kurek	Honors

7th Grade

Nicholas Fogarty	High Honors
Emily Miller	High Honors
Hayden Montevideo	High Honors
Ross Spritka	High Honors

8th Grade

Jordis Brilla	High Honors
Alanna Paye	High Honors
Grant Pieschek	High Honors
Aaron Tomaszewski	High Honors
Levi Ullman	High Honors
Britney Wanless	High Honors
Vienna Price	Honors
Dominic Romero	Honors

Receipts Needed at SJB

Please send in your Pick 'n Save, Walmart and Tadych's Marketplace receipts to the school office. We can scan these receipts for Box Tops for Education, but we need the receipts within two weeks of your purchase. Every little bit does add up! Thank you!